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Chapter 7HOW TO
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Board Exam
READING
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for CHILDREN
----Exercise 1---- 
The Frog and the
Fish - a Wordville
Reading
Comprehension
Story Roald Dahl |
Matilda - Full
audiobook with text
(AudioEbook)
Reading
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Read Aloud Story 

6 Questions | Fun
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Comprehension
Strategy For Kids |
Jack Hartmann

Reading
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Questions Matilda
Read Aloud-Ch. 8
The Trunchbull
Matilda by Roald
Dahl - Chapter 13 |
Miss Sara's Story
Time Matilda by
Roald Dahl -
Chapter 3 | Miss
Sara's Story Time 
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Questions And
Answers
Comprehension
Questions 1 Matilda
Comprehension
Questions Section
One: Chapters 1-4
Directions: Answer
each question in
complete
sentences. 1.) List
the 3 main events
that happened in
Section One:
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Chapters 1-4. a.
_____ b. ...

Matilda
Comprehension
Questions
Matilda What is the
first trick Matilda
plays on her
parents? The first
trick that Matilda
plays on her
parents is putting
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Superglue inside
her father's hat so
that it sticks to his
head and makes...

Matilda Questions
and Answers -
eNotes.com
Matilda Trivia
Questions &
Answers : Dahl,
Roald This category
is for questions and
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answers related to
Matilda, as asked
by users of
FunTrivia.com.
Accuracy: A team
of editors takes
feedback from our
visitors to keep
trivia as up to date
and as accurate as
possible. Related
quizzes can be
found here: Matilda
Quizzes There are
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67 questions on this
topic.

Matilda Trivia
Questions &
Answers | Dahl,
Roald
The Question and
Answer sections of
our study guides
are a great
resource to ask
questions, find
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answers, and
discuss literature.
Home Matilda Q &
A Ask a question
and get answers
from your fellow
students and
educators.

Matilda Questions
and Answers | Q &
A | GradeSaver
With the opening
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extract included,
this comprehension
resource includes
questions and
answers for this
popular text by
Roald Dahl. Suitable
for children working
towards/at the
expected standard
in Y5/6, the
questions are
closely linked to the
National Curriculum
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and therefore
adequately develop
their
comprehension
skills.

Matilda Reading
Comprehension |
Teaching
Resources
Date Understand a
poem (Matilda) 1)
Who wrote the
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poem? 2) Who are
the two main
characters in the
poem? 3) Who did
Matilda phone? 4)
Where did Matilda’s
aunt go ‘a few
weeks later’? 5)
What happened to
Matilda and the
house in the end?
6) Why did the
people not believe
Matilda when she
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shouted to tell them
about the real fire?

Understand a poem
(Matilda)
Activities and
questions focusing
on character,
related to the
contrast between
Miss Trunchbull
and Miss Honey. ... 
Matilda-Reading-
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comprehension.
About this
resource. Info.
Created: Oct 13,
2018. doc, 20 KB.
Matilda-task. docx,
48 KB. Matilda-Rea
ding-
comprehension.
Report a problem.
Categories & Ages.
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comprehension |
Teaching
Resources
FREE! -
Comprehension
Questions to
Support Teaching
on Matilda Chapter
1 and 2 Activity
Sheets. Reading ≫
Chapter Chat ≫
Years 3 - 4. ...
Term 2 Chapter
Chat Years 3 & 4
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Matilda Chapters 1
to 3 Activity Pack
to Support
Teaching on
Matilda. FREE
Resource! Setup
Displays to Support
Teaching on Matilda
Resource Pack.

Comprehension
Questions to
Support Teaching
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on Matilda ...
This article is Part
3 in a study guide
series focusing on
Roald Dahl's story,
Matilda. A Book
Chapter Summary
is provided, along
with comprehension
questions. Novel
study guides will
help comprehension
of the books being
read and studied in
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class. Use this
guide alone or with
the other articles in
the study guide
series to improve
overall
comprehension as
you read.

Roald Dahl's Novel
Matilda: Chapter
Summary &
Questions ...
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Are you smart
enough to take on
the Trunchbull? Put
your brainpower to
the test with this
trivia quiz! Matilda
Quiz (Photo
courtesy of
timetrax23.)

Matilda Quiz – Roald
Dahl Fans
Questions and
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answers on Matilda
movie Level:
intermediate Age:
10-14 Downloads:
15 : Matilda
(English Person
Readers) Chapter 3
Level: elementary
Age: 11-12
Downloads: 16 : ...
Waltzing Matilda
listening activity
with vocabulary and
comprehension
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questions Level:
intermediate Age:
12-17 Downloads:
12 : MATILDA -
Movie - Opposite
adjectives ...

Matilda worksheets
- ESL Printables
Matilda
Comprehension
Questions Chapters
1-8 DUE: FRIDAY

Page 27/41



Download
Ebook Matilda
Comprehension
Questions And
Answers

12/1/17 Chapter
One: “The Reader
of the Books” 1.
What can you infer
about the narrator?
Do you think he
would be a good
teacher? Why or
why not? 2. What
does the narrator
mean when he says,
“… the parents
looked upon Matilda
in particular as
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nothing more than a
scab.” (pg. 10) 3.

Name Section
Matilda
Comprehension
Questions Chapters
1-8 ...
1. What is Matilda's
surname?
Wormwood. 2. What
does Matilda's
father do for a
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living? A car
salesman. 3. What
is the difference
between how most
parents talk about
their children and
how Matilda's
parents talk about
Matilda? They say
she is stupid. 4.
What color does
Mrs. Wormwood
dye her hair?
Blonde. 5. What is
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the name of
Matilda's brother?
Michael. 6.

Matilda Short
Answer Test -
Answer Key |
BookRags.com
8 Answer these
questions. a How
old is Matilda when
she goes to school
for the first time?

Page 31/41



Download
Ebook Matilda
Comprehension
Questions And
Answers

………… b How
many children does
Crunchem Hall
have? ………… c
How many other
children are in
Matilda’s group?
………… d How old
is Miss Honey?
………… e What is
fourteen multiplied
by nineteen?
…………
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Activity Worksheet
- Penguin Readers
Level 3: Matilda
This is a 66 page
comprehension and
vocabulary packet
for Matilda, by
Roald Dahl. The
student work is
organized by every
2 chapters, and is a
mix of sequencing,
multiple choice,
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short answer,
vocabulary work,
and creative
activities. Questions
have varying levels
of rigor and are at
all levels of Bl

Matilda Questions
By Chapter
Worksheets &
Teaching ...
What does the story
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of Matilda say about
the relationship
between goodness
and literacy? In
Matilda, characters'
views about literacy
reflect their moral
values. It is no
coincidence that the
hero of the story is
a girl who loves
reading. Through
the story of Matilda,
Dahl suggests that
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reading is essential
for intellectual and
moral development.

Matilda Essay
Questions |
GradeSaver
Reading
comprehension -
ensure that you
draw the most
important
information from

Page 36/41



Download
Ebook Matilda
Comprehension
Questions And
Answers

the related ... What
Mr. Wormwood
says to Matilda
after she gets the
answer; Practice
Exams ... Get your
questions ...

Quiz & Worksheet -
Matilda Chapter 5
Synopsis |
Study.com
Comprehension 51
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Constructed Writing
Questions/Alignmen
t to the Common
Core State
Standards 52
Allusions 57
Student Packet 59
Comprehension
Chapters 1-2 60
Constructed
Response – Point of
View 61
Constructed
Response –
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Character Traits of
Matilda 63
Comprehension
Chapters 3-4 64
Constructed
Response –
Chapters 3-4 ~
Cause and Effect

Book Unit
Question 1 (Level 1
Thinking) What did
Miss Honey do
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after she found out
how extremely
bright Matilda was?
(Chapters 8 and 9)
Question 2 (level 5
Thinking) Matilda's
knowledge of the
world amazed Miss
Honey. Write in
your own words
what you would do
if you where in
Miss Honey's
situation. Would
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you send Matilda up
a level or would you
keep her there?
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